
 

  

Colaba-Bandra-SEEPZ Metro-3 Corridor 

 

MMRC Awards contract for Independent Safety Assessment (ISA) services for 

signalling and train control, platform screen doors and rolling stock subsystems 

for Mumbai Metro Line 3. 

 

Mumbai, 17 September 2019: MMRC Awarded contract for Independent Safety Assessment (ISA) 

services for signaling and train control, platform screen doors and rolling stock subsystems for Mumbai 

Metro Line 3 (Colaba-Bandra-Seepz) project. The contract for the same has been awarded to M/s 

Bureau Veritas Italia S.p.A, being the most competitive amongst the respective tenderers.  

Commenting on the same Ms. Ashwini Bhide, Managing Director, MMRC said, Independent Safety 

Assessment work is a mandatory requirement for safe and successful opening of Metro Line. We aim to 

ensure that Independent Safety Assessment for signalling and train control, platform screen doors and 

rolling stock subsystems for Mumbai Metro Line 3 are done within stipulated timelines. 
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